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EDWARDSVILLE - Edwardsville Police asked residents to join the department for its 
last Special Olympics fundraising effort of the year at Red Robin Gourmet Burgers for a 
Tip-a-Cop event.

The event is set for 11 a.m. to 7 p.m., Saturday, Oct. 21, at the Edwardsville Red Robin. 
All donations raised go directly to Special Olympics.

The Edwardsville Police Department works annual on Special Olympics fundraising at 
multiple events.


